
Over The Garden Gate Meeting 
Monday, March 22, 2021 

 
President Linda Schultz called the meeting to order. 
 
Secretary Report accepted as read. 
 
Treasurer reported that there is a balance of $1,132.59 
 
OLD BUSINESS / REPORTS 
 
There will be no bus trip this year 
 
No Spring Garden Conference this year. 
 
Fair Booth – Linda stated that hopefully there will be a fair this year 
 
Library Flower Bed – Chris and Linda 
 
Fairgrounds Flower Bed – Chris, Linda and Judy 
A new metal sign has been purchased for $100 by Chris. 
Due to someone digging out old plants new plants will be planted. 
 
Courthouse Flower Bed – Chris and Sheri 
 
Jail Museum Flower Bed – Chris and Sheri 
Linda showed designs of last 3 beds that she drew up.  Discussion was held on what to plant.  
Motion was passed for Linda to get reimburse for bone meal and compost. 
 
Clark County Humane Society Flower Bed – Judy with check on this bed to see what will be 
needed. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Online reporting must be done by March 31, 2021 to update. 
 
Master Gardner Week is April 5 – 8. 
Chris has worked on flyers to be given to the radio station and a press release. 
 
Next meeting is April 26, 2021, 6:00 p.m. and will be held at the courthouse. 
 
Submitted by 
Judy Vine 


